
 

 
 

Report of the Gender, Sexuality, Feminist, and Social Justice Studies Students’ 
Committee 

 
 
GSFSSA Events 
 

● We held the first meeting of the GSFSSA. 
● We will be having our Wine and Cheese on January 23 at 6:30PM in Arts 160. 

For more information go to: 
https://www.facebook.com/events/767484833605550/ 

● Make sure you are on our listserv! If not email ​gsfssa.aus@mail.mcgill.ca​ and we 
will be sure to add you! 

 
 
 
 
Respectfully Submitted, 
 
Emma Clark and Kyle Stewart 
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